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Remuneration Tribunal Amendment 

Determination (No. 7) 2019 

We, the members of the Remuneration Tribunal, make the following determination. 

Dated 19 December 2019 

 

John Conde AO Heather Zampatti 

President Member 
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1  Name 

  This instrument is the Remuneration Tribunal Amendment Determination (No. 7) 

2019. 

2  Commencement 

 (1) Each provision of this instrument specified in column 1 of the table commences, 

or is taken to have commenced, in accordance with column 2 of the table. Any 

other statement in column 2 has effect according to its terms. 

 

Commencement information 

Column 1 Column 2 Column 3 

Provisions Commencement Date/Details 

1.  The whole of this 

instrument 

The day after this instrument is registered. 24 December 2019 

Note: This table relates only to the provisions of this instrument as originally made. It will 

not be amended to deal with any later amendments of this instrument. 

 (2) Any information in column 3 of the table is not part of this instrument. 

Information may be inserted in this column, or information in it may be edited, in 

any published version of this instrument. 

3  Authority 

  This instrument is made under subsections 7(3) and (4) of the Remuneration 

Tribunal Act 1973. 

4  Schedules 

  Each instrument that is specified in a Schedule to this instrument is amended or 

repealed as set out in the applicable items in the Schedule concerned, and any 

other item in a Schedule to this instrument has effect according to its terms. 
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Schedule 1—Amendments 

Part 1—Repeal of item that is being replaced 

Remuneration Tribunal (Remuneration and Allowances for Holders of 

Part-time Public Office) Determination 2019 

1  Section 21 (Table 4A, table item dealing with Booderee Board of 
Management) 

Repeal the item. 
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Part 2—Main amendments 

Remuneration Tribunal (Judicial and Related Offices—Remuneration 

and Allowances) Determination 2019 

2  Section 22 (Table 3A, after table item dealing with Military Justice 
System—Chief Judge Advocate) 

Insert: 

 

Military Justice System—Deputy Chief Judge Advocate $413,355 2 

 

3  Section 36 (Table 4A, at the end of the table) 

Add: 

 

Military Justice System—Judge Advocate General $2,500 Table 7A, item 2 2 

Military Justice System—Deputy Judge Advocate 

General 

$2,250 Table 7A, item 2 2 

Military Justice System—Judge Advocate $1,823 Table 7A, item 2 2 

Military Justice System—Defence Force 

Magistrate 

$1,823 Table 7A, item 2 2 

 

4  Section 47 (Table 7A, at the end of the table) 

Add: 

 

2 The following items: 

(a) Table 3A, item dealing with 

Deputy Chief Judge 

Advocate; 

(b) Table 4A, items dealing 

with Judge Advocate 

General, Deputy Judge 

Advocate General, Judge 

Advocate and Defence 

Force Magistrate 

These items, as inserted or added by the Remuneration 

Tribunal Amendment Determination (No. 7) 2019, apply 

on and after 2 December 2019. 

 

Remuneration Tribunal (Remuneration and Allowances for Holders of 

Full-time Public Office) Determination 2019 

5  Section 10 (Table 2A, after table item dealing with Registered 
Organisations Commissioner) 

Insert: 

 

Chief Executive Officer, Australian Centre for 

International Agriculture Research 

$360,250 Table 6A, 

item 5 

2 
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6  Subsection 19(6) (Table 5A, at the end of the cell at table item 1, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 3 April 2022)”. 

7  Subsection 19(6) (Table 5A, at the end of the cell at table item 2, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 16 April 2021)”. 

8  Subsection 19(6) (Table 5A, at the end of the cell at table item 5A, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 18 October 2020)”. 

9  Subsection 19(6) (Table 5A, at the end of the cell at table item 6, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 18 January 2020)”. 

10  Subsection 19(6) (Table 5A, at the end of the cell at table item 10, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 23 August 2020)”. 

11  Subsection 19(6) (Table 5A, at the end of the cell at table item 11, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 30 April 2022)”. 

12  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, at the end of the cell at table item 1, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 4 October 2020)”. 

13  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, at the end of the cell at table item 2, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 31 March 2021)”. 

14  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, at the end of the cell at table item 3A, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 18 October 2020)”. 

15  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, at the end of the cell at table item 4, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 3 April 2022)”. 

16  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, at the end of the cell at table item 8, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 15 January 2022)”. 

17  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, at the end of the cell at table item 10, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 16 April 2021)”. 
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18  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, at the end of the cell at table item 12, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 30 April 2022)”. 

19  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, at the end of the cell at table item 13, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 23 August 2020)”. 

20  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, at the end of the cell at table item 14, 
column 2) 

Add “(until 18 January 2020)”. 

21  Subsection 22(4) (Table 5B, table item 15) 

Repeal the item. 

22  Section 23 (Table 6A, at the end of the table) 

Add: 

 

5 Table 2A, item dealing with 

Chief Executive Officer, 

Australian Centre for 

International Agriculture 

Research 

This item applies on and after 2 December 2019 (see the 

Remuneration Tribunal Amendment Determination 

(No. 7) 2019). 

6 Table 5B, item 15 The repeal of this item by the Remuneration Tribunal 

Amendment Determination (No. 7) 2019 takes effect on 

17 January 2020. 

 

Remuneration Tribunal (Remuneration and Allowances for Holders of 

Part-time Public Office) Determination 2019 

23  Section 21 (Table 4A, after table item dealing with Inspector-General 
of Biosecurity) 

Insert: 

 

Inspector-General of Live 

Animal Exports 

$1,333   Table 4B, 

item 20 and 

Table 8A, 

item 7 

2 

 

24  Section 21 (Table 4A, table item dealing with Australian Sports 
Anti-Doping Authority—Advisory Group) 

Repeal the item. 

25  Section 21 (Table 4A, before table item dealing with CSIRO Advisory 
Committees) 

Insert: 
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Booderee Board of 

Management 

$668  $502 Table 8A, 

item 8 

2 

 

26  Section 22 (Table 4B, at the end of the table) 

Add: 

 

20 Inspector-General of Live 

Animal Exports 

The daily fee is capped at 120 days per year. 

 

27  Section 47 (Table 8A, at the end of the table) 

Add: 

 

7 The following items: 

(a) Table 4A, item dealing with 

Inspector-General of Live 

Animal Exports; 

(b) Table 4B, item 20 

These items, as inserted by the Remuneration Tribunal 

Amendment Determination (No. 7) 2019, apply on and 

after 2 December 2019. 

8 Table 4A, item dealing with 

Booderee Board of Management 

This item, as inserted by the Remuneration Tribunal 

Amendment Determination (No. 7) 2019 (including the 

repeal of the previous item of Table 4A dealing with 

Booderee Board of Management), applies on and after 

2 December 2019. 
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